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Thank you to the BOS for taking the time to hear both sides of folks perspectives on this matter.
 The pros and cons are definitely both valid from all sides.
I personally do believe if land owners that plan to develop their sites that do vote in favor fallow the local laws by
the PBD as far as development and truly take their neighbors into consideration in regards of sounds ordinances and
keeping traffic speeds to 5miles an hr, and even keeping up on property easements/road maintenance then the
camping ordinance can work.
The revenue from these campsites can really put additional finances back into our communities and benefit everyone
involved.
We only have so many resources to pull from within our county to financially survive and tourism is one of the
largest.
I am in favor of the demographic and guests that come to these campsites. They are outdoor enthusiasts, folks that
love our communities, that want to return and support our local economy.
That being said, let’s find a path that makes all sides benefit from moving forward.
Thank you.
Sent from my iPhone
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